



Dear Families,


We have two events over the next few weeks that are fast approaching.


The first event Is Friday, December 7th in downtown Dade City for the Dade City 
Christmas Parade. We will meet in the Pasco Middle School Band Hall at 5:30 PM and 
take a bus to downtown Dade City. The Parade will start at 7 and we should be back to 
Pasco Middle School no later than 8:30 PM. Student will wear their red band shirt and 
whatever, school appropriate, jeans they would like. Students may decorate 
themselves and their instruments in whatever festive gear they feel comfortable with. I 
will need 5 Chaperones to walk with us for the parade and I am looking for 2 younger 
siblings who would like to carry the banner for the band. Please email me if you are 
interested.


The second event is Thursday, December 13th in the Pasco Middle School Auditorium 
for our winter Concert. Students should meet in the auditorium by 5:30. The Concert 
will start at 6:30 and feature our beginning band and advanced band  and the Pasco 
high school music program. The concert should be over no later than 8PM. We invite 
any and all family to attend and support our students. I am looking for 4 volunteers to 
sell clear bags before and after the concert and to sit with the student who are waiting 
to performing during the concert. Please email me if you are available.


Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Michael L. Schmidt, Director of Bands

mschmidt@pasco.k12.fl.us
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